
STUDENT RECORDS
PRIOR TO AUG. 1, 2017

TO BE DESTROYED
On Sept. 14, 2022, the Harvard Public Schools will 
be shredding the temporary student record docu-
ments of all students who graduated or who left the 
Harvard Public Schools prior to Aug. 1, 2017. High 
school transcripts (the permanent records) will be 
maintained by the Bromfield guidance department 
for 60 years.
Any students who received special education ser-
vices and who would like these records should im-
mediately contact the Pupil Services Department at 
978-456-4143 and arrange to pick up the files no 
later than Sept. 9.
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